
	

TODAY	SUNDAY	12th	November		Remembrance	Sunday	
9.45am	 	 Meetings	for	toddlers,	children	&	teenagers	
10.30am	 	 Band	at	Page	Park	for	the	Remembrance	Service	
10.55am	 	 Sunday	Worship	with	Colin	&	Nicola		
2.30pm	 	 Community	Care	Ministries	at	Deerhurst	
3.00pm	 	 Communication	Group	Meeting	at	the	Hall																																							
5.00pm	 Festival	of	Remembrance	–	see	inside		
	

Monday	13th	November		 	 	 	 	
10.00am	 	 Gardening	Club	(2nd	Monday	of	month)	
6.00pm	 	 Rainbows		
7.45pm	 	 Cell	Group	at	the	Hall	
8.00pm	 	 Mission	Council	Meeting	

Tuesday	14th	November		 	 	 	
9.30am	 	 Parent	&	Toddlers	
6.45pm	 	 Young	People’s	Band	Practice		
8.00pm	 	 Senior	Band	Practice		

Wednesday	15th	November		 	 	
9.30am	 	 Baby	Song		
3.30,	5.30	&	7.30pm	 Slimming	World	
8.00pm	 	 Cell	Group	with	Margaret	Boxell	
8.00pm		 	 Cell	Group	with	Linda	&	Kelvin	

Thursday	16th	November	 	 	
10.30am	 		 “Meet	&	Greet”	
12.30pm	 	 Lunch	Club	
2.00pm	 	 Friendship	Club		
6.45pm	 	 Singing	Company	Practice		
8.00pm	 	 Songster	Practice	(Senior	Choir)		

Friday	17th	November	 	 	
9.30	&	11.30am	 Slimming	World	
6.00pm	 	 Friday	Club	

Saturday	18th	November	 	 	
10am-12pm	 	 Coffee	Morning	

Sunday	19th	November	 	 	 	 	
9.45am	 	 Meetings	for	toddlers,	children	&	teenagers	
11.00am	 	 Sunday	Worship	with	Colin	&	Nicola		
5.00pm	 Word	on	the	Third	with	Colin	&	Nicola	

	

	
	
	
	
	

Majors	Colin	&	Nicola	Hylton-Jones		
21	Broad	Street,	Staple	Hill	BS16	5LN	
Hall	Telephone:	0117	9569733	
Corps	Officers:	0117	9565232	
	

Corps	Website:	www.staplehillsa.uk	
	

	

Weekly	Bulletin	for	Sunday	12th	November	2017	
	

A	Prayer	for	Remembrance	
Ever-living	God,	

We	remember	those	whom	you	have	gathered	
from	the	storm	of	war	into	the	peace	of	your	presence;	

May	that	same	peace	calm	our	fears,	bring	justice	to	all	people’s	
and	establish	harmony	among	the	nations,	
Through	Jesus	Christ	our	Lord.		Amen	

	
They	went	with	songs	to	the	battle,	
they	were	young,	straight	of	limb,		

true	of	eye,	steady	and	aglow.		
They	were	staunch	to	the	end		

against	odds	uncounted,		
they	fell	with	their	faces	to	the	foe.	

	
	

They	shall	grow	not	old,		
as	we	that	are	left	grow	old:	
Age	shall	not	weary	them,		
nor	the	years	condemn.	
At	the	going	down	of	the	sun		
and	in	the	morning	
We	will	remember	them.	
	
	

Marc	Willetts.	Corps	Sergeant	Major	(07808	730706)	marckay83@gmail.com	



Don’t’	 forget	 tonight	 ………	 Our	
special	 guests	 will	 be	 The	 Bristol	
Military	 Wives	 Choir.	 In	 our	 acts	 of	
remembrance,	 they	 will	 be	 supported	
by	all	our	senior	&	junior	musicians	with	
a	 special	 finale	 featuring	 the	 Military	
Wives	Choir,	the	ladies	of	the	Songsters	
&	 the	 girls	 of	 the	 Singing	 Company.	
Although	we	anticipate	a	full	hall,	we’ll	
find	a	seat	for	you	somewhere!	

	

	

GIVE	TO	GROW	BULLETIN:		
Following	our	week	of	activities	&	our	Alter	Service	of	Pledges	last	Sunday,	
we	have	a	30	day	window	to	get	all	pledges	recorded	before	finalising	all	the	
administration.	 Eileen	 Askham,	 our	 Give	 to	 Grow	
Consultant	advises	that	if	anyone	has	a	pledge	outstanding	
they	 can	 give	 it	 to	 Gary,	 Nicola,	 Colin	 or	 put	 it	 in	 the	
collection	plate	when	the	offering	is	being	taken	up. 	
	

KENYA	TRUST	BULLETIN:		
Lilian	Baker	&	Josh	Dickens	will	be	going	to	Kenya	on	22nd	November.	They	
will,	together	with	Ken	Clark	and	the	Kenyan	Music	Team	be	leading	a	Music	
School	in	Nairobi	for	approximately	100	students.	Whilst	in	Kenya,	they	will	
also	visit	some	of	the	other	projects	supported	by	the	Trust.	Our	prayers	will	
be	with	them	all,	especially	Lilian	&	Josh.	
	

FELLOWSHIP	BULLETIN:	Reaching	Wider	to	love	each	other	
Frank	Mills	is	still	in	Southmead	Hospital.	Catherine	Read	is	now	home.	
And	linked	to	our	Fellowship,	continue	to	remember	Malcolm	&	Fiona	James.	
	

Save	the	date:	Corps	Retreat	for	all	the	Fellowship		
Friday	23rd	to	Sunday	25th	February	2018	-	more	info	soon	

CHRISTMAS	BULLETIN:		
The	full	programme	of	activities	 for	Christmas	 is	now	available.	These	are	
some	of	the	details	of	special	events	in	our	Halls:	
	

Sunday	26th	November	 4pm	 Family	Crafts	&	Worship	
Saturday	2nd	December	 All	day	 Christmas	on	the	Hill	
Sunday	3rd	December	 11am	 Toy	Service	
Sunday	3rd	December	 5pm	 Light	up	a	Life	
Friday	8th	December	 7.30pm	 Christmas	with	The	Salvation	Army	
Sunday	10th	December	 5pm	 Family	Carol	Service	
Sunday	17th	December	 5pm	 Carol	Service	
Sunday	24th	December	 4pm	 Carols	around	the	Christmas	Tree	
	 	 (Outside	in	Fountain	Square)	
Sunday	25th	December	 11am	 Christmas	Day	Service	

	

We're	working	in	partnership	with	South	Gloucestershire	
Social	 Services	 to	 provide	 gifts	 to	 children	 who	 would	
otherwise	 have	 few	 or	 no	 gifts	 at	 Christmas.	 	 We	 also	
provide	 many	 of	 these	 families	 with	 food	 hampers	 to	
ensure	 that	 the	 whole	 family	 has	 an	 enjoyable	
Christmas.	 	 On	 Christmas	 Day	 once	 again,	 we	 will	 be	
hosting	individuals	who	would	otherwise	be	alone	on	this	
special	day	providing	them	with	a	traditional	Christmas	
dinner,	a	family	atmosphere	with	seasonal	entertainment	
and	 a	 food	 hamper	 and	 gift	 to	 take	 home,	 all	 free	 of	
charge.		Last	year	we	hosted	65	people.		During	Christmas	

2016,	we	gave	gifts	to	over	500	people	throughout	South	Gloucestershire	and	
we	rely	on	the	generous	donations	from	the	public	for	this	to	happen.		
	

How	can	you	help?		Please	take	a	tag	from	the	angel	tree	situated	in	the	foyer	
and	buy	a	gift	for	the	person	as	indicated	on	the	back	of	the	tag.		There	are	
tags	for	children	of	all	ages	and	tags	for	our	Christmas	Day	guests.		All	gifts	
need	to	be	brand	new	and	unwrapped.		As	you	do	your	Christmas	shopping	
just	add	this	person	to	your	list	and	choose	a	present	you	think	they	would	
like.		Gifts	can	be	anything	you	choose.		We	will	have	our	Annual	Toy	Service	
on	Sunday	morning	3rd	December	at	11am	when	you	could	bring	your	gifts	
along.	 Alternatively	 get	 them	 to	 us	 no	 later	 than	Monday	 11th	December	
2017.		Thank	you	so	much	for	your	generosity.	
	

We	will	also	need	volunteers	to	help	us	sort	the	gifts	on	Monday	evening	11th	
December	and	volunteers	to	help	on	Christmas	Day.			
	

If	you	are	able	to	help	us	on	Christmas	Day,	please	see	Nicola. 	

Or talk to us at
contactstaplehill@gmail.com

See our website for details
www.staplehillsa.uk

Sunday 12th November
5:00pm at our hall

Featuring the musicians of The Salvation Army
Staple Hill
with the

Bristol Military Wives Choir
Free entry

The salvation army is a Christian church and a registered charity (registered charity no. 214779)

Festival of Remembrance


